
 

Inter-House Tournament 
Hawksworth CE Primary is looking forward to hosting an Inter-House tournament on Monday 

14th December 2020.  

As Covid-19 has placed a sabbatical on sporting competition thus far, the children will compete against their classmates 

based on the sport they have been developing their physical literacy skills through this term: 

Class 1 – Multi-skills 

Class 2 – Hockey 

Class 3 – Netball  

Class 4 – Handball  

Please can your child come to school in a t-shirt or sweatshirt representing the colour of their school House (do not worry 

if this is not possible, as bibs will be provided for those unable to do so). 

House colours: 

Condors 
 
 

Eagles 
 

Falcons 
 

Vultures 
 

 

The winners will be the House that accumulates the highest total of points from all four classes. Good luck everyone! 


